
 
 

 

ConneXion End-User Training Delay Reminder 

August 15, 2023 

 

On July 25, 2023, the Division announced that end-user training was being delayed 
due to additional time needed to ensure the ConneXion production environment and 
end-user training are aligned. All training registrations were cancelled as of that day. 
ConneXion training is NOT available until further notice.  
  
When the new end-user training window is mutually established with the vendor, a 
notification will be sent to all identified end-users and provider organizations via 
email blast. This notification will include new registration information for end-user 
training. 
 

ConneXion information and resources are located on the ConneXion webpage.  
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https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001x1HWSKjMMywKKnHppXODb1_PsCfFcV7Xfp1CoSCniqtT8CL3ehB8jVGR4CWRNWDkXKhHxgDoUrVH-My3JqJx1qbqfvtxwMyR6nzSCBQD2lGcQ7vqCJuKk_8htjJgnGRtwEb0OhmoGEycVUqUFhfKvT--8JVQyDSc41oL54F8Mc5uuvjpHECS1g==&c=4-NKxD_IVFmws8GrVR_mq_MqEHtBf_4yCwUJUDdeLPAXWIzeXe0wig==&ch=YbfqH8eYty3b-t3xSvuzd2S9Qd0lRgqaB8IbzKze6XCMINjuA5AjOQ==__;!!EErPFA7f--AJOw!AgBYDm9Y2RrHQigpx9HrfxCN6s6Zrps3OGKuavQsd2gPs62Nk6mvTMNtwzaq4j6Njh4SwcLDMdScw4qZxzRy7KS-9A$

